
Dear Oregon Legislators,

I write in support of SB 5555 to award grants to Oregon movie theaters that have been shut down for almost a year.

In Salem, we have been fortunate and proud to have Salem Cinema and their fine staff. They have rewarded us with intelligently 
curated film selections and the best popcorn in town.
They are a beloved institution. Losing this community treasure would have a negative impact on Salem’s quality of life.

Please support Salem Cinema and the other fine theaters statewide that provide joy to its citizens.

Thank you for your consideration,

Heather Johnson


